
 

 

 

 

Voluntary Contribution to support with providing learning 

opportunities in EYFS 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are so happy with how the children have settled in. They have quickly 

adapted to the routines of the school day and are forming positive 

relationships with peers and adults. 

Throughout the academic year, we like to provide children with as many 

learning opportunities as possible, whether this be planting bulbs and seeds in 

Spring or making salt dough ornaments for Christmas. We are sure you are 

aware that school budgets are becoming increasingly ‘tight’.  

We want to continue to plan and provide as many different experiences as 

possible for your child throughout the year, therefore we are asking our 

parents/carers to donate £5 (cash) to support with covering the cost of 

activities in EYFS (baking, planting, crafts etc.) This equates to around 12p per 

week across the 39 academic weeks of the school year. This is a voluntary 

contribution so any donations would be greatly appreciated, however we 

understand this may not be possible due to the current cost of living crisis. 

If you are able to donate, please could any cash contributions be passed to 

your child’s class teacher in a sealed envelope. 

Thank you 

The EYFS Team  


